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Please accept this correspondence as my submission in respect to the Windsor Bridge Inquiry. 
While making my submission I wish to register my opposition and objection to the Governments 
proposal to build this new bridge 35m downstream of the existing Historical Bridge. From the 
information I have read I beleive it will make little difference in making traffic flow better or in 
future flooding as confirmed in Project EIS. 
From the start I have been extremely disappointed that strong objections along with proof have 
been ignored by a Government that is determined just to get the job done and their only reason 
being 'recognition that the job got completed'.I have been a resident of this community for 27 
years and have had to travel via the Windsor Bridge at least 5-6 of those days over this bridge to 
get to work and any social events. Traffic has increased dramatically and the trucks are getting 
bigger so I would ask that instead of knocking this historical bridge down to please build a 
BYPASS further downstream allowing people to enjoy the town of Windsor without massive 
trucks rumbling through what should be a peaceful day out in Thompson Square. 


